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Dear PPCMA Members,

The proposed incorporation of Pecan Plantation as a “no services city” would immediately result in a very significant loss of County services; services which residents would continue to pay for through their current County property taxes but no longer receive, since the County would be precluded by law from providing those services within the new city. As a result, County regulation and oversight of Pecan’s Developer would be lost entirely, which would include such critical areas as drainage planning. Ultimately, additional taxation on the membership would be unavoidable. Furthermore, such incorporation would do absolutely nothing to address any of the underlying HOA issues that now exist. 
The incorporation petition was quietly and hastily generated by a very small group, without the knowledge, input or approval of the membership. Their rationale was an unfounded fear that Pecan Plantation was in immediate danger of annexation by Granbury, a fear which was quickly and adamantly dispelled at the Town Hall meeting by Granbury Mayor Rickie Pratt.

 

The Pecan Plantation Concerned Members Association strongly recommends a vote “AGAINST” incorporation, as now proposed. 
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